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Copyright Alliance Issues Statement 
on Chairman Goodlatte Retirement 

Washington,	D.C.	–	In	response	to	the	announcement	that	House	Judiciary	Committee	Chairman	Bob	
Goodlatte	(R-VA)	will	retire	at	the	end	of	his	current	term,	Copyright	Alliance	CEO	Keith	Kupferschmid	
released	the	following	statement:	

“The	Copyright	Alliance	commends	Chairman	Goodlatte	for	his	unfailing	commitment	to	the	copyright	
community	throughout	his	distinguished	Congressional	tenure.	We	are	grateful	for	all	that	he	has	
accomplished	on	behalf	of	our	community,	including	the	introduction	of	the	Register	of	Copyrights	
Selection	and	Accountability	Act	earlier	this	year.	Although	we	will	miss	his	leadership,	wisdom	and	
support,	it’s	a	pleasure	to	wish	him	well	as	he	starts	the	next	chapter	of	his	life	and	career	at	the	conclusion	
of	his	term	in	December	2018.”	

	

###	
	

About	the	Copyright	Alliance	

The	Copyright	Alliance	is	a	non-profit,	non-partisan	public	interest	and	educational	organization	representing	
the	copyright	interests	of	over	1.8	million	individual	creators	and	over	13,000	organizations	in	the	United	
States,	across	the	spectrum	of	copyright	disciplines.	The	Copyright	Alliance	is	dedicated	to	advocating	policies	
that	promote	and	preserve	the	value	of	copyright,	and	to	protecting	the	rights	of	creators	and	innovators.	For	
more	information,	please	visit	www.copyrightalliance.org.			
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